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Sonia Cupid

From: STEVEN ADAMS ARCHITECTS 
Sent: 27 February 2025 14:56
To: Sonia Cupid
Subject: Re: Observation Requests - Roderick Road, London, NW3

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi Sonia 
 
With apologies for the late response. I missed this.  
 
The MCAAC has no objection to this like for like change of the front door to the property.  
 
Steve Adams  
Vice Chair 
MCAAC 
 
 
 
On Wednesday 19 February 2025 at 14:23:56 GMT, Sonia Cupid <sonia.cupid@camden.gov.uk> wrote:  

 
 

Hi Steve  

  

Apologies for my delayed response. It should be available to view now. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Sonia Cupid 
Planning Technician 
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2090  

From: STEVEN ADAMS ARCHITECTS 
Sent: 19 February 2025 12:16 
To: Sonia Cupid 
Subject: Re: Observation Requests - Roderick Road, London, NW3 

  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take 
extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  


